
 

19th November 2021 

Things to note: 

Thank you for all the ‘children in need’ contributions. Next Friday (19/11/21) is non-uniform 
day where the children can wear home clothes for a donation of chocolate which will be 
given to the Friends of Alexander Hosea which will be put forward for the Christmas fair. 

This week: 

In Maths, we have continued with adding with partitioning as well as playing with out partitioning. 
If we know 97 is made up of 90 + 7 then we also know its made up of: 

80 + 17 = 70 + 27 = 60 + 37 = 50 + 47 = 40 + 57 =  30 + 67 =  20 + 67 = 10 + 77 = 0 + 97. 

In English, Crystal Class have been learning about adjectives. This has helped us to write 
descriptions of our settings for our superhero stories. We have been considering words other than 

colours to help challenge our vocabulary further.  

In our projects, we have looked at 3D models and how to make the frames for our superhero 
cars. The children needed a lot of problem-solving skills for this and it has introduced them to the 

idea of nets which they will learn about later in school life.   

   

Using our Science knowledge of everyday materials, the children have investigated and recorded 
results for a science investigation where the children had to find the stretchiest material for 

Elostogirls costume. The children then wrote conclusions from what they found. 

     


